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January 14, 2025 

Dear Morris Plains Democrats, 

As we step into 2025, we are grateful for the unwavering support and dedication you’ve 

shown throughout the past year. Thanks to your efforts, we achieved remarkable milestones 

that are shaping the future of our town and community. 

Together, we made history by flipping two additional seats on the town council with the 

election of Bill Houston and Tyler Pontier. Those victories give us a Democratic majority on the 

council, allowing us to advocate more effectively for the values and policies that matter to our 

community. Events of the 2024 election season underscored what we’ve always known: 

Morris Plains is an engaged, passionate community eager for positive change.  

Celebrating the diversity of support 

Our volunteers showed incredible dedication by canvassing, displaying lawn signs, writing 

postcards, and attending fundraisers to support our activities and Democratic candidates at all 

levels. Moreover, your support extended beyond the campaign trail. Together, we made a 

tangible impact on our community through our civic engagement. We proudly marched in the 

Memorial Day Parade, held a food drive to benefit the Interfaith Food Pantry, and participated 

as a team in Strides for Education. Your financial contributions empowered us to sponsor local 

youth sports teams, underwrite a Borough School essay contest and scholarship, and keep our 

Democratic community well-informed on crucial issues and events. 

Looking ahead, 2025 is poised to be another pivotal year. Two Democratic council seats will be 

on the ballot in this year’s elections. Those seats are critical to maintaining our majority on the 

town council. We need your continued support to ensure success. 

Can we count on your 2025 financial commitment? 

While the suggested MPDems membership is $45, any amount is deeply appreciated and 

helps sustain our efforts to create meaningful change in Morris Plains. Your membership funds 

voter outreach materials, supports our candidates, provides local sponsorships, and organizes 

events that unite our community. Please become a member today and help us maintain our 

momentum in 2025!  

Call to action beyond donations 

We’re excited to kick off the year with opportunities to volunteer and get involved. Every hour 

you contribute brings us closer to the community we envision. Visit www.mpdems.org/get-

involved to learn how you can make a difference. 

Thank you for being the driving force behind our successes. Together, let’s continue to shape a 

brighter future for our community. 

Best regards, 

Rohit Shah 

Membership Chair, Morris Plains Democratic Committee 
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